2.

DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT

2.4

SHIRLEY/MARSHLAND/NEW BRIGHTON ROADS/NORTH PARADE JUNCTION

Philip Haythornthwaite was in attendance to speak about his concerns over the City Streets
works at this junction.

He is concerned that the new vehicular slip lane and pedestrian island and the footpath and
corner realignments are badly built and dangerous, particularly for disabled pedestrians. He
noted that vehicles have right of way over pedestrians in the slip lane. In his view, the kerb
ramps and kerb dividers do not comply with the code of practice for access and mobility design.

Mr Haythornthwaite provided a list of possible remedial work to address his concerns.

The Board decided that the City Streets officers be requested to report back to the Board on the
action taken to address the issues raised by Philip Haythornthwaite.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision.


